
 
Voter Registration and Elections 

 
NOTICE OF RISK-LIMITING AUDIT 

 

Notice is hereby given of a risk-limiting audit of ballots cast in the December 6, 2022 General Election 
Runoff. 
 
The audit will commence on Wednesday, December 14, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. in the Stonecrest office of the 
Department of Voter Registration and Elections located at 2994 Turner Hill Rd, Stonecrest, GA 30038 and 
will continue until completion on or before Thursday, December 15, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. 
 
Said audit is conducted in accordance with Section 21-2-498 of the Official Code of Georgia, Annotated. 
The audit is open to the public. 
 
 
This twelfth day of December 2022, 
 
 
 
 
Keisha L. Smith 
Executive Director 
DeKalb County Voter Registration and Elections 


